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St. John XXIII  
Finance Council Meeting  

June 18, 2025 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Father Greg. Attending was Fr Greg, Ron Junge, 
Mike Stallman, Jim Stallman, Denny Redmond & Ellen Bouchard. 

1. Father Greg opened the meeting with prayer. 
2. Ron reviewed the P&L thru 6/17/25; underspent on paying out the “needy fund” by $10k.  

Discussion and majority decision to give $5k each to MCO and Catholic Worker House. The 
Council will review line item 40711.5 each qtr.  

3. Ron shared project updates for the church:  
1. Entire bldg. got pressured washed (Affordable Power Wash) 
2. Caulking on all exterior windows completed 
3. Landscaping around church, rectory and front signs is in process 
4. Via an anonymous donor, the 4th statue (Catherine of Siena) will be placed alongside 

the other three statues behind the church 
5. Working on estimates to replace two “failed” windows 

4. Fr Greg reviewed plans for 25th Anniversary celebration (9/3/25) 
5. Council discussed best method for transitioning to new Chart of Accounts from Archdiocese.  
6. Staffing – Fr Greg is seeking to hire a full-time Faith Formation Director 
7. The Council reviewed the 2025/2026 Proposed Budget; no major revisions besides increasing 

line item 53128 by $20k to account for new windows.  

 
There being no further business, the meeting ended at 7:00 p.m.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Ellen Bouchard 
 


